
 

 

Special Meeting Notice 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District are 
providing public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Saturday March 22, 2014 at 10:00 AM 
At 

25902 Vernon Avenue Suite D 
Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is to obtain public comment on the 
location of the District’s new business office. 

The District secured funds in July of 2013, through the issuance of 
bonds, to refinance debt at a low fixed rate, to purchase or build a 
business office, to build an equipment building, and to purchase 
property for a new well field. 

The District currently rents an office space in Ocean Park. The 
District owns property on 272nd Street east of U Street.   

The Board has to decide to either: 

1. Purchase a building or purchase land and build a building in 
Ocean Park for a business office, or 

2. Build a building or incorporate an office in the equipment 
building at the District owned property on 272nd Street. 

The Board is seeking comments from rate payers before they make the 
decision. 

The Board hired Driftmier Architects P.S. to prepare a feasibility 
study on the construction of an equipment building and office on the 
272nd Street property.  The feasibility study can be accessed on the 
District’s web site at the following address: 

http://northbeachwater.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/NBWD-Feasibility-Study.pdf 


